
President’s Report for March 2021 
 

 

1) I have a few contacts that I got from Kyle Weary for virtual chorus video producers.  Steve, 
Joseph and I met with one of them last week.  We will continue to meet with the others as I 
contact them. 

2) A survey was put out to assess members’ vaccine status and their comfort level with possible 
in person rehearsal and performance.  The idea being a June weekend when Larry could 
arrive in Pennsylvania to hold a day of rehearsal followed by a filmed performance with the 
group.  This would eliminate the cost of virtual production, simplify the process of bringing this 
concert to life and give members something to look forward to.  Here are the survey results: 

 
16 members surveyed.  11 responses as of 03/21 at 9:45am 
 
Question: Are you already vaccinated? (11 responses) 
  
Yes 4 36.36% 
No 7 63.64% 
 
Question: If you aren't vaccinated, when do you anticipate being fully vaccinated? (8 
responses, 3 skips) 
 
By late March 1 12.50% 
By late April  6 75.00% 
By late May  0 0.00% 
After May  1 12.50% 
Not getting it  0 0.00 
 
Question: Are you comfortable rehearsing and/or recording in person with other fully 
vaccinated members with no audience? (11 responses) 
 
Yes 10 90.91% 
No 1 9.09% 


